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July  5 ,  2011

Dr. Gai l  Si l ler,  Superintendent
Fort Sam Houston ISD
tgAZ Winans Rd.
San Antonio, TX 78234

,gaQ
Dear filer,
We have invited Donna Tripp, your
Trinity Prize, to say a few words at
Celebration on Tuesday, August 9,
Chapman Graduate Center on the T
well, and we hope that you too can

We appreciate your leadership and
ensure student success. Please feel
school leaders who would like to

Sincerely,

Dr. Ann Berg, Director
Trinity Principals' Center
Trinity University
One Trinity Place
San Antonio, TX 782t2
Ann.Berg@tr in i ty.edu
2to-999-7L78

Donna Tripp
Isabell Clayton
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eacher of the Year 2010-2OtL for the
e Trinity Principals' Center Back to School

:30-11:30a.m.  in  the Great  Hal l  o f  the
nity Campus. Her pr incipal  is  invi ted as

uragement as
to extend our

and celebrate.
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